
 
 
 
 

 

Enhancements for the Part I ABS Examination Included in Updated Tutorial 

Released: March 4, 2022 
 

 

NBEO is pleased to inform you that we have worked with Pearson VUE to incorporate two 

enhancements to the exam day experience for the upcoming NBEO Part I ABS examination. 

These enhancements are meant to assist candidates with improved feedback and note- 

taking tools. 
 

 

The toolbar on the examination screen will reflect the following: 

1.   Relabeling of Comments to Critiques 

2.   Addition of a My Notes button 
 

Candidates can review these new features in an updated ABS tutorial, which can be 

accessed by clicking here.  NBEO hopes that you will find the newly labeled Critiques and 

new My Notes button helpful as you take the examination. 

https://home.pearsonvue.com/nbeo/tutorial/abs

